THE HOLIDAY SHOP IS COMING!

Dear Parents & Students,

It's that time of year again. The holiday shop will soon be
open to provide a safe environment for students to shop
for everyone on their shopping lists. Again this year, we
have massively increased our inventory, with high guality products at
wonderful prices.

Use the attached envelope to plan your shopping needs. Items range
from $1 to $10, and the majority of gifts are priced under $5.00. There
are items for every member of your family, even the four legged kind.
The shop is for children only, so they can shop independently. Each child
will be assigned an elf to assist with shopping and staying within budget.

I am looking forward to the excited faces on all the children as they
choose that perfect gift for friends and family! They always love being
able to pick those special gifts all by themselves!

Hope to see you on December 7™
Shopping Hours: 8:00am-11:00am

Happy Holidays,

Maggie Hauck
and The Ironton PTO
maggiehauckc21@yahoo.com
484-764-5729




